
 

Please join us for the 

2020 Eastern New England 99's Holiday Party 

Saturday, December 12, 2020, 10:00AM to whenever 

On Zoom  

 

Join Zoom Meeting - (Zoom opens at 9:30AM) 

https://zoom.us/j/94391942090?pwd=cVZhN05VekRJTkF5YmltK0VZUWhhUT09 

Meeting ID: 943 9194 2090 

Passcode: 915601 

One tap mobile 

+19292056099,,94391942090#,,,,,,0#,,915601# US (New York) 

  

  

Due to Covid gathering restrictions, we are moving online to Zoom this year.  

 

Pull up some snacks and eggnog for some great conversations and story sharing! 

  

If you registered on Elfster, make sure you postmark your gift 

no later than December 5th (to be safe) so it arrives before December 12th.  

 

Check Elfster for your giftee.. Didn’t participate in Elfster this year?  

No probem! We still would love to see you! Your presence is a gift in itself!   

  

At the end of a year like no other, we still have a lot to celebrate 

and a lot to look forward to.  Tail winds and blue skies!   

 

   

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=425ddf78a3&e=75347ca4ae


Next Chapter meeting 
January 9 

 

Our next meeting will be taking 

place on Saturday, January 9th at 

10am (Zoom available at 9:30am). 

Zoom invitation to follow. 

 

At the end of the meeting we will 

have a special treat!  

Sue Benua will be sharing a special 

presentation about Gyroplanes. 

Don’t miss it!   

 
Please share your news! 

 

Are you doing great aviation 

related things during the Pandemic 

that you’d like to share?  

 

Please send your news 

to Jessie.zuberek@gmail.com.  

 

It’s been a strange year, but we 

know a lot of you ladies are out 

there doing great things.  

 

We’d love to share!   

BE PART OF THE ACTION / JOIN IN 
THE FUN! 

  

The New England Section 99s 

Online Silent Auction 

  

A Fundraising Event sponsored by the 

Connecticut Chapter 

  

This exciting auction will offer many valuable 

items to be bid on. 

  

Starting on December 5
th

 and 

running through December 13
th

 

  

Your participation will help make this event a 

big success…. 

Please forward this link to the aviation 

community at your airport, as well as EAA 

Chapters, flight schools, 99s friends around 

the world, your Facebook friends, etc. 

  

Our collection of auction items is fantastic! 

 

We hope to make this an exciting event for 

all! All your bids will help raise money for the 

New England Section 99s! 

  

It will be easy to take part… 

  

Karen Mitchell, ENE Chapter member, has 

been busy working with a software company 

to make an attractive, easy to use auction 

site. 

  

Below is a copy of the Auction link. 

  

Feel free to click the link today to preview the 

fantastic 

mailto:Jessie.zuberek@gmail.com


 

Cookies for 
Controllers 

The idea of showing appreciation 

to our local ATC by delivering 

Christmas cookies has taken off in 

our Chapter! Above, Candie 

Oldham packing cookies she and 

Sherry Grobstein made for five 

airports that they frequent. 

 
Sherry at New Bedford Tower 

auction items! Mark your calendar… bid early 

and bid often 

starting 12/5. 

  

https://www.charityauctionstoday.com/auctions/C

T99s-18863 

  

Thank you for your help! 

  

We are all treading in unknown waters…..this 

is our first ever attempt at this type of 

fundraiser. An ONLINE Silent Auction will 

definitely keep us all safe at home during this 

pandemic! 

  

Blue Skies, 

Ashley Harrison 

Karen Mitchell 

Glenna Blackwell 

  

  

 
Sherry delivering cookies to Matt Elia, 

Assistant Manager at Hyannis Airport 

 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=c1a8c3b6b5&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=c1a8c3b6b5&e=75347ca4ae


 
Candie delivering cookies to 

Norwood Tower with help from 

FlightLevel flight school 

 

 


